
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

         
 

        
           

       
 

 

  

       
      

    
    

    

 

  

 

 

 

 

         
 

        
           

       
 

 

 

       
     

    
   

   

 

CAM COMMUNITY 
SCHOOL DISTRICT 

Dear Parent, 

We are thrilled that you are considering enrolling your child in Iowa Connections 
Academy, a tuition-free virtual public school offered by the CAM Community School 
District. Although it may seem early to think about the 2022–23 school year, there’s 
a very important step required by the state of Iowa that can be completed now: the 
Open Enrollment Application process. 

Open Enrollment Deadlines 
Enrollment in Iowa Connections Academy is open statewide to Iowa students in 
first through twelfth grades only until March 1, 2022. (For students entering 
kindergarten, the Open Enrollment remains open until September 1, 2022.) 

Instructions for Completing the Open Enrollment Application 
To enroll your child in Iowa Connections Academy for the 2022–23 school year, 
you must complete and submit the Open Enrollment Application to both the CAM 
Community School District and your resident district. You must submit one 
application for each student you are enrolling. Using the attached form: 

Please provide the student’s name and date of birth, and answer all 
questions. 

For question 13, please choose Regular Education. If your child has an 
IEP, please also check Special Education. Do not select Home School (CPI), 
Home School Assistance Program, Dual Enrollment–Academic, or Dual 
Enrollment–Activity. 

Sign and date the application on page 2. 

Submitting the Open Enrollment Application  
When sending the form to your resident district, it is a good idea to request 
confirmation that the form was received. There are two ways you may submit the 
application to the CAM Community School District by Tuesday, March 1, 2022. 

Fax to CAM Community School District at (712) 762-3713 
Mail to CAM Community School District at: 

Attn: Open Enrollment Application 
1000 Victory Park Road 
Anita, IA 50020 

Even if you have not yet decided to enroll your child in Iowa Connections Academy, 
we encourage you to submit this application. Doing this does not commit you to 
enroll with us, but you will need to submit the Open Enrollment Application before 
the deadline to keep the option available for your child. 

If you have questions or need assistance, please do not hesitate to call a member 
of our enrollment team at 800-382-6010. We hope to welcome your student for the 
2022–23 school year. 

The Enrollment Team of Iowa Connections Academy 




